Commission in session pursuant to adjournment at the Courthouse in Bowling Green, County of Pike, State of Missouri; Chris Gamm, Presiding Commissioner, Present Tom Wallace, Eastern Commissioner, Present Bill Allen, Western Commissioner, Present

Commission attended the Pike Water District 1 August 17th, 2021. They discussed ARPA funds for completion of water distribution to the residents in Pike County.

Bill Allen called the meeting to order at 9:00 am and moved to accept the agenda as presented. Tom Wallace seconded the motion. Chris Gamm, yes. Bill Allen, yes. Tom Wallace, yes.

Reviewed bills and mail.

Harry Grote, Road and Bridge Supervisor gave updates on road work.

Commission visited with Gayle Rutter, Cyrene Community, over road right of way.

Commission collected Coroners materials from late Chris Stark's residence. They are being stored in the courthouse.

There being no other business before the County Commission the meeting adjourned until August 23rd, 2021 at 9:00 AM

Laura Stumbaugh County Clerk Chris Gamm, Presiding Commissioner

Tom Wallace, Eastern Commissioner

Bill Allen, Western Commissioner